Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

10 Court Street
Bristol, RI 02809

401-253-7000

September 26, 2023

N

TO: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk
FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director
RE: DRAFT Natural Hazard Mitigation Plan Update - 2023

I am pleased to provide the Draft Natural Hazard Mitigation Plan Update for the review of the Town
Council. The Plan Update has been prepared by our consultant, Carissa Mills from VHB, in coordination
with all the Town Departments.

We will be presenting this draft plan to FEMA for approval and then once approved the Town Council will
be asked to adopt the plan. The FEMA approval and local adoption will then make the Town eligible to
apply for mitigation grant funding to implement actions in the plan.

At this time, it is requested that the Town Council authorize the submission of the plan to RIEMA and
FEMA for their review and approval.
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